BANCROFT PTO OFFICERS



Sara Blais, Co-President Caity Castagna, Treasurer Stephanie Barry, Co-President Cristina Addesa, Secretary Amy Hamilton, Vice President

Profiles for all board members can be found on bancroftpto.org/our-team

AUGUST-SEPTEMBER 2023

MUSIC ROOM & PICNIC BENCHES

The PTO assisted in funding music room enhancements including a smartboard and new speakers. We also purchased three new picnic benches for the playground area.

BACKPACK DRIVE

We coordinated with Bancroft families to supply local families that need extra assistance with backpacks and school supplies.

STAFF BACK-TO-SCHOOL

We hosted the staff breakfast held on August 29th and funded snacks for the break room. We worked with Mrs. Leavitt to create a summer slideshow for the staff's return and took photos of all new staff for the student directory.

STUDENT DIRECTORY

We successfully compiled, printed and distributed the annual student directory to every Bancroft family.

FUNDRAISING

Our annual fundraiser, Bancroft Bucks, is underway! We're preparing for our Halloween Festival in October, along with the online silent auction.

CULTURAL ARTS

We have scheduled several cultural art programs throughout the year, kicking off with Len Cabral, an author and storyteller ("Weaving Words Connecting Cultures"). The full year's schedule is almost complete!

OTHER

Over the summer we revamped the room parent procedures, limiting the position to two per classroom, transferring the selection to the teachers and developing a "job description" and FAQ for training purposes. We expanded our Spiritwear designs and offerings. Fall Learning Labs coordination has begun in preparation to kickoff in October.







